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Attendees: District Employees, District Patrons

I. The meeting was called to order.

II. The committee reviewed information provided regarding the BeSMART program.

a. BeSMART_10.17.24.MOV

III. The meeting was adjourned.

IV. The next meeting will be held January 21, 2025.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aUXab3syszx6dRpL8y6kMrG41-3mVjLQ/view?usp=sharing

